February 16, 1996

Honorable Dennis C. Vacco

New York Attorney General

State of New York Department of Law
Albany, NY 12224

Dear Mr. Vacco,

The Law Enforcement Alliance of America, New York Area Representative, Ralph J. Rubinek
and Deputy Attorney General, Robert Farley, relayed your interest in our new bestseller. Please
accept this review copy of Criminal Justice? The Legal System vs. Individual Responsibility.
We believe this book offers a challenging contribution to contemporary thinking — about the
crisis in today's criminal justice system. We are keen to have this book used in college classrooms,

courts, libraries, and legislatures.

The popular response to this book is extraordinary. With the publication date in October 1995
we are already into the third printing of this book — due to heavy orders.

When you see the significant impact this book could make in the debate on crime, would you
please take a few minutes to send along the names and addresses of any individuals, groups,

and publications that should learn about Criminal Justice? 'We will honor your suggestions.

If you comment on or review this book, please send us a copy. Thank you for your consideration.
We hope you enjoy Criminal Justice? and look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Enclosure: Criminal Justice, brochures, reviews, and quotable quotes.



